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Mr Nick Easy 
Chief Executive Officer 
Queensland Rail 
GPOBox 1429 
Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr Easy

Approval of adjustment charge—Yancoal endorsed variation event of 31 January 2018

On 16 August 2018, the Queensland Competition Authority (QCA) approved Queensland Rail's proposed Yancoal 
2018 adjustment charges, received on 1 August 2018 and amended by email on 7 August 2018. Queensland Rail 
sought to reimburse $  to access holders on the West Moreton network.

In reaching this decision, the QCA reviewed Queensland Rail's submission and found it met the requirements of 
Schedule D, clause 6.4(a) of the 2016 access undertaking.

Any enquiries in relation to this matter should be directed to Shaun McLagan on shaun.mclagan@qca.org.au or 
(07) 3222 0582.

Yours sincerely

Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer

Level 27,145 Ann Street, Brisbane Q 4000 
GPO Box 2257, Brisbane Q 4001 
Tel (07) 3222 0555 
www.qca.org.au
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